
  
2011 Fay St. 

Durham, NC 27704  

 

Nov. 20, 2021 

 

Autumn Smith 

920 Sedgefield St. 

Durham, NC 27705 

 

Dear Autumn:  

 

Did you know that Keep Durham Beautiful’s Big Sweep event has removed nearly 180,000 

pounds of litter lying around Durham? 

 

This has been made possible because of Durham residents like you. We appreciate your 

dedication to keeping our city clean, and we ask that you continue your support and consider 

donating as part of our End of Year Giving Campaign. 

 

Last year, the campaign brought in $49,300. These donations allowed our city staff to plant 392 

trees, host Tree Keeper training series to produce 47 new trained volunteers, and hold 

giveaway events to donate trees, bulbs, and seeds to Durham residents and community groups.  

 

We would also like to invite you to join us in our future cleanup efforts to continue this 

momentum into the new year. Through donations and volunteering, you are contributing to an 

organization that is strongly committed to tackling issues and inspiring individuals to reclaim 

the health of their Durham environment. 

 

On behalf of Keep Durham Beautiful, I thank you in advance for your continuing support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Tania Dautlick 

Executive Director 

 

 

P.S. Please show your continued support through donating now or signing up for our next 

litter cleanup event! 
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